
April 15, 2025

Texas Department of Emergency Management
Hazard Mitigation Grant Program – Hurricane Beryl
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Resolution Authorizing Submission of Application

Finance & Procurement Department
Director Sergio Villasana

Asset Management Department
Interim Director Juan Rivera

Police Department
Chief of Police Mike Markle
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The Texas Department of Emergency Management, Hazard 
Mitigation Grant Program – Hurricane Beryl is funded through 
the U.S. Department of Homeland Security, Federal Emergency 
Management Agency. 

The funding is designed to assist the State of Texas in mitigating 
future disaster damages. These projects may include construction 
of new facilities, modification of existing, undamaged facilities, 
relocation of facilities out of floodplains, demolition of structures, 
or other types of projects to mitigate future disaster damages.

The City of Corpus Christi is requesting $464,171.00 with a 
required total cost share of $116,042.00.

Background Information
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This grant will provide funding for:
The purpose of the grant is to repair damage to the Corpus 
Christi Police Department and Emergency Operations Center 
Building roofs caused by previous hazardous weather events. 

Background Information

Department Grant Funding Request Cost Share
Asset Management Department $235,059.00 $58,764.00
Police Department $229,112.00 $57,278.00

Total $464,171.00 $116,042.00
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Anticipated Award Date:

July 2025

If Awarded:

Department will come back to Council for Ordinance Approval.

Background Information
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Questions?

Hazard Mitigation Grant Program – 
Hurricane Beryl
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